
 

  
 
 
 
 
18th December 2023  
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I hope that you're all well.  In my previous letter I informed you of the dates of the upcoming 
Year 9 assessments.  I write to you today with more information about where to find useful 
revision resources and support. 
 
The assessment window officially begins on January 8th, 2024, however, given that we will 
just be returning from Christmas, many subjects will begin the new term with an 
opportunity for some revision.  Each department has uploaded guidance onto Student POD 
to support your child with revision.  The resources can be found by clicking the "Assessment 
Information" button on the home page and then selecting "Year 9 Spring". 
 

 
 
 
 
There you will find an assessment overview for each subject to guide revision.  Below is an 
example from English. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Students also have access to Knowledge Organisers on POD which contain all of the key 
information which needs to be learned.  If your child struggles with revision, there are also 
lots of ideas and resources to help you. 
 
Whilst I appreciate that we all need to relax over the Christmas break and switch off for a 
while, I thought it important to share this information now so that revision can be planned 
as soon as we return.  I am also aware that we do have some students who may wish to get 
started towards the end of the break.  This will be the final set of assessments your child 
takes before they select their options, and it is important that they do their best. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support in ensuring that they prepare for the upcoming tests.  If 
you have any questions or concerns, then please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
With kind regards, 

 
  
 
 
 
 

Nicky Falconer 
Head of School 
 
 
 


